
 

13 February 2021 

Dear Parents 

As per the Directorate of Education Circular No.DE.5/43/04/Exam/2019-20/39-46 

dated 13.01.21, BBPS, RH reopened for the students of classes XII and X on 

1.2.2021 and 2.2.2021, respectively. With all our safety and hygiene measures in 

place, we prepare to open the school for class IX and XI from 17.01.2021. In this 

regard, the school has revised the timings for class XII to ensure the minimum 

social distance and staggered routine. From 17.02.2021 onwards, the students of 

class XII will attend (offline) classes from 9:00 am to 11:00 am. 

Offline Pre-board exams, set exactly on the basis of the Annual CBSE exam, are 

scheduled from 1.03.2021 and the date sheet for the same has already been 

shared with you. The scheduled exams will help the students gauge their 

preparation. 

We seek your co-operation in adapting to the new normal and stride forth with 

the indomitable human spirit. 

Regards 

Geeta Gangwani 

(Principal) 

 


